Burgher’s 8/22 follow up lunch 
19 members showed up for lunch filling the parking lot with Tr3’s, Tr6’s, Spitfire’s, one MG, and Tiger. As usual, lunch and all the different conversations going on at one time were great. 
After a delicious Burger’s meal, Vic Panza invited all to tour his garage and ground up restoration of a small mouth TR3. This is a major project that Vic has made considerable progress on. The frame, brakes, suspension are painted and rolling with the tub in another conner of the garage being striped one panel at a time. Not sure how he does it, but with all this work being done his garage is immaculate.
Unfortunately, we ran out of time and Russel Fuhers run was postponed. Watch your emails for future pop-up lunch dates.  

